
I am writing in support of LD 1373 – An Act to Repeal the National Popular Vote 
Compact.   

This compact is attempting to change the method by which we elect presidents without 
using a constitutional amendment, thereby being unconstitutional itself.  We have a 
constitutional process by which to do that, if voters so choose.  This compact is not it.  

This compact ties Maine’s electoral votes to states where we have no say.  Maine’s 
electoral votes should show the will of Maine voters, not the will of voters in other states.  
I do not want my voice to be overshadowed by the popular vote of bigger states in the 
nation.  Please protect the voices of Mainers and vote in support of this bill.  Thank you. 

Amy M. McLaughlin 

Chelsea, Maine 


